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Application No. A/NE-KLH/632 - Request for Deferral of Town Planning Board's
Decision
29/08/2023 10:52

From:    
To: "tpbpd@pland.gov.hk" <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: "jsmchan@pland.gov.hk" <jsmchan@pland.gov.hk>

History: This message has been forwarded.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Reference is made to the captioned application No. A/NE-KLH/632 which is scheduled for consideration by the Town Planning
Board (TPB) on 8.9.2023.
Having reviewed the comments from Water Supplies Department (WSD) regarding the captioned application, more time would be
required to prepare Further Information to address the comments from WSD.  As such, I sincerely request a 2-month deferral of
TPB's decision on this Planning Application.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Regards,
Mr. TANG

jsmchan
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